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Omaha Public Power District
1623 HARNEY s OMAHA. NESRASMA 68102 s TELEPHONE S36 4000 AREA CODE 402

August 31, 1979

Mr. William Gammill
Acting Assistant Di rector
for Operating Reactors Projects
Division of Operating Reactors
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Comission
Washington D. C. 20555

Re: Docket 50-285

Gentlemen:

The Omana Public Power District received the Commission's le'tter of
August 8,1979 requesting information in regard to the adequacy of
station electrical distribution systems voltages. The reviews re-
quired by the letter were completed for the Fort Calhour, Station, as
part of tne District's response to the Commission's June 2,1977,
letter and, therefore, no further action is required. Electrical
systems associated with the Fort Calhoun Station adhere to General
Design Cri teria 17(GDC-17).

Since rely,

W. C. Jones
Section Manager, Operations

WCJ/BJH/rh

xc: LeBoeuf, Lamb, Leiby & MacRae
1333 New Hampshire Avenue, N.W.
Washington, D. C. 20036
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